EX102. REVIEW OF STANDARD FOR RE-LETTING PROPERTIES

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services presenting a revised Void Management Policy and updated Standard for
Letting of Council Housing,.

A consultation on the Council’s current Standard for Letting Council Housing was
undertaken in 2014. The responses to the consultation were presented together with
proposed amendments to the Standard and to the Council’s Void Management policy
which includes the Standard, (attached as appendices to the report) to ensure that void
properties are let as quickly as possible to deliver a quality service to customers.

Decision

The Executive agreed the Standard for Letting Council Housing including
Void Management policy appended thereto.



